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BY EMAIL 
 
 
June 9, 2021 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
Registrar@oeb.ca  
 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc. (OPG)  
 2022-2026 Payment Amounts Application  
 Settlement Progress Letter 
 OEB File Number: EB-2020-0290 
  
In accordance with Procedural Order No. 1, dated February 17, 2021, Ontario Energy 
Board (OEB) staff advises that progress is being made in the settlement conference, 
and all participants agree that it should be extended by at least two days, until June 11, 
2021, to enable their discussions to continue. 
 
If the extension is granted, OEB staff would commit to file another settlement progress 
letter by end of day on June 11, 2021, indicating whether further progress has been 
made and advising if participants believe that the settlement conference should be 
extended further.  
 
Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to Lawrie Gluck at 
Lawrie.Gluck@oeb.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
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Lawrie Gluck 
Project Advisor, Generation & Transmission 
 
 
cc: All parties to EB-2020-0290 


